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Comments: Hello, I would like to say I support option B. I live in southern MN and have visited Alaska one time. I

spent a lot of my time there in the Chugach National Forest. My wife and I are planning a trip back in the next

year or two. I would like to have the opportunity to share these wilderness areas with my children. I believe that

the people who enjoy these areas are same people that will treat it with the most respect and keep it as amazing

as it is. Please allow these areas to remain available to enjoy. Thank you for your time.


